
Wetlands Application – 436 Lake Road, Andover 
Kevin C. & Catherine A. Shea, Applicant 
Peter & Susan Klock, Owner 
 
Item 9 of the Application: 
 
In an effort to minimize pollution to Andover Lake, the proposed home will be located 
125 ft. from the lake shore and a wooded buffer is to remain between the house and the 
lake.  Some minor activity is proposed to construct a wood mulch path to an existing 
wood deck and then to the lake shore for access to the water.  The alignment of the 
path will be done in the field to minimize tree removal and grading.  Additionally, the 
proposed septic system is located as far as practical from the lake to reduce the 
potential for contamination from the system.  Lastly, a portion of the roof drains are 
being directed to the northeast away from the lake and will run overland.  
 
Blasting will be required to complete the home some of the utilities.  Pre-blast surveys 
will be conducted as required. 
 
The site development plan designates locations for sediment barriers and soil stockpile 
areas. 


